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BWI EMPLOYEE PARKING DECALS DISTRIBUTION 
 

 

The Maryland Aviation Administration Office of Administrative Services will begin the 

distribution of the new BWI Employee Parking Decals on Monday, June 26, 2023.  All tenants 

will be notified approximately one week prior by email with their scheduled date and time for 

pick up.  If you are unable to pick up your parking hangtags on your scheduled date and time, 

please contact Emily Powell at epowell3@bwiairport.com or 410-859-7668 to reschedule.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact Emily Powell, Parking Coordinator at 410-859-

7668.    
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